
 Danville Elementary School 
 November 2022 Newsletter 

 Greeting Danville School Families, 

 It has been a very busy start to the school year.  Students have enjoyed getting to 
 know their new teachers, classmates, and classroom spaces.  It has also been inspiring 
 to see how warm and welcoming everyone has been to the newer students and sta� to 
 our building this year.  Observing in classrooms, it is evident that students are already 
 showing us what they know and can do, while launching into new learning experiences 
 and building new skills.  Teachers were excited to speak with families during 
 conferences and share student progress, and we all are looking forward to our continued 
 collaboration and communication this year to help all students succeed. 

 With that being said, here are the three school goals we will be focusing on as a 
 school to help ensure that students make academic and social-emotional growth: 

 1)  By June of 2023, 80% or more of all grades K-5 students will achieve annual typical 
 growth according to i-Ready Reading proficiency measures. 

 2)  By June of 2023, 80% or more of all grades K-5 students will achieve annual 
 typical growth according to i-Ready Math proficiency measures. 

 3)  Throughout the 2022-2023 School Year, Danville Sta� will o�er students 
 di�erentiation and social/emotional learning centered around the 5 CASEL 
 Competencies - self-awareness, self-management, social awareness, relationship 
 skills, and responsible decision making. 

 Danville Elementary is a special place where the respect, responsibility, and pride 
 of our Hawkes truly shine through.  We are eager to further develop our relationships 
 with students, sta�, and families this year, and excited for the learning and growth 
 ahead. 

 Go Hawkes! 

 Sincerely, 

 Chris Snyder & Ti�any Eaton 
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 School Safety: A copy of this brochure was sent home in the Danville Delivery in 
 September.  Please take time to review the various safety drills that are 
 conducted throughout the school year.  To date, we have completed multiple Fire 
 Drills, Clear Halls, and Door Check drills.  We anticipate completing an 
 Evacuation Drill within the next two weeks.  This drill is always done in 
 conjunction with the Danville Police and Fire Departments. 
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